
Local Posting 123354 

04/30/2024 

The FDA has a requirement for a one-year maintenance agreement on an Essen Biosciences 
Incucyte S3 live cell imager (Serial No. IC50633) from 06/01/2024 – 05/31/2025. 

Services shall be performed on the instrument which is located at: 

US FDA/CBER 
10903 New Hampshire Ave. 
Bldg.72, Rm. 3348\Silver Spring MD. 20993 

 
For more information regarding this requirement (RFQ 75F40124Q123354) please contact Suzanne 
Martella at 870-543-7540 or email at suzanne.martella@fda.hhs.gov. 

All responsible sources may submit a response which, if timely received, must be considered by the 
agency. Responses are due by 12:00PM Central Time on 5/06/2024. 
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